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Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gent ] emen:

This confirms the arrangements made between T. Tramm of your staff and
myself on July 6, 1984, for the rescheduling of the SALP wmeeting concerning
your Byron facility. The meeting, which was originally scheduled for

July 21, 1984, at 1:00 p.m. in the Region III offices, has been rescheduled
for July 19, 44 at 9:00 a.m. in the Monters; Room of the Holiday Inn

at 1250 East Roosevelt Road, Glen Ellyn, Tilinois.

Sincerely,

J. F. Streeter. Director
Byron Project Division

¢c: D. L. Farrar, Director

of Nuclear Licensing

V. 1. Schlosser, Project Manager

Gunner Sorensen, Site Project
Superintendent

R. E. Querio, Station
Superintendent

OMB/Document Controi Desk (RIDS)

Resident In~pector, Byron

Resident 1 'spector, Eraidwood

S. Lewis, ELD

L. Dlshan, LPM/NRR

Phyilis Dunton, Attorney
General's Uffice, Envirommental
Control Division

Ms. Jane M. Whicher

Diane Chavez, UAARE,SAFE
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